Village of Clarksville
Council Meeting Minutes
April 3, 2017

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Village Council was held April 3, 2017 at the Clarksville Village Hall.
President Amy Byers called the meeting to order at 7 pm. All council members present Trustees Patricia Reser,
Bonnie Main, Joseph Graham, Allen Sheldon, Robbie Mutschler, Brad Clark, Treasurer Rose Barratt, and Clerk Shari
Clark.

Public comments were heard.

The minutes of the March 6, 2017 meeting were read and approved.

Motion by B.Clark and supported by Sheldon to pay monthly bills totaling $5,502.78 plus incoming Consumers bills.
Motion passed.

Reports were read by Treasurer Barratt, Street Commissioner Reser, Sewer by B.Clark, Ex Officio Planning
Commissioner Main, and Clerk.

Motion by Sheldon and supported by Graham to accept JSCC $4,555.00 bid to remove ramp & replace with
sidewalk at 126/130 S. Main Street and repair areas of damaged curb. All in favor, motion passed.

A planning & zoning training session by Timothy Johnson/ MainStreet Planning Company for Village Council &
Planning Commission members will be held May 4, 2017 at 7 pm at Clarksville Village Hall.

Motion by Reser and supported by B.Clark to pay Rose Barratt $50.00 to distribute Spring Clean Up Fliers. All in
favor, motion passed.

The meeting adjourned at 7:27 pm.

The next regular meeting will be held May 1, 2017.
Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk

Zoning Board of Appeals

Village President Amy Byers called the April 3, 2017 meeting to order at 7:28 pm.
Members present - Patricia Reser, Bonnie Main, Joseph Graham, Allen Sheldon, Robbie Mutschler, Brad Clark, and
Clerk Shari Clark.

Public comments were heard regarding Variance Application to construct an 864 sq.ft. pole barn/garage at 155
W.Cross Street.
Recommendation by Planning Commission and Zoning Administrator were noted in support of variance approval.

Motion by Mutschler and supported by Reser to approve the Variance Application. All voted “Aye”, Abstain: Main.
Motion passed.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.
Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk



